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080. Code of Practice, paragraph 215

At the meeting of the Joint Advisory Committee for Health and Safety in the Fairground
Industry (JAC), on 1 March 1994, NAFLIC requested clarification regarding this paragraph.

At an earlier JAC meeting, on 16 February 1993, NAFLIC initiated a discussion on the new
wording introduced into this paragraph (i.e. the last sentence) in the 1992 edition of the Code.
It was considered that many rides (e.g. Ghost Trains) would not be able to comply with this
part of the Code for the start of the 1993 season.  After some deliberation it was decided that,
until further notice, the words "should be in full view of the person in control of the device
and access to those conductors" should be deleted from the sentence.

We note that the problems of the wording or application of the paragraph have still not been
resolved and it is likely to be further considered by a JAC Working Party in September 1994.
The temporary deletion therefore remains in force for the time being.

The Standards Committee feel that, ultimately, this paragraph is likely to be reinstated in full,
and almost certainly for new rides.  It is therefore our recommendation that all new equipment
should comply with the published version of paragraph 215.
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